
   

The Buzz in 115  

 misstereickssecondgrade.weebly.com 

November 9, 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Monday, we played with parachute in gym. We put 

monsters and balls on the parachute. One got stuck 

on the ceiling. We played the gamalong in the 

multipurpose room. Everyone got to use the gong. It 

was our last day with the gamalong. We gave three 

cheers for two kids. 

 

On Tuesday, we had a subtraction test. We had 

indoor recess. We switched classrooms. We went to 

Ms. Young’s classroom and learned about weather. We 

talked about levers in science. We had fun in science.  

 

On Wednesday, we got November fun packets. We 

went outside and there was snow own the ground. We 

had Switch and did fun things. We made weather 

journals in Ms. Young’s class. We gave a thumbs up or 

thumbs down about our day before music and gym. 

We had Ask Me About earlier. In music, we watched 

three videos of the 4th and 5th graders playing the 

gamalong. We had a fun day! 

 

On Thursday, we did fact triangles in math. We had a 

timed test. We had art and had fun. Someone got a 

trading card in art. We all had fun at school. 

 

On Friday, we played a game in math. There was snow 

on the ground and when we went out for recess. Some 

had snowpants and rolled down the hill at recess. We 

had an assembly. In the assembly, we played 

Sentence Switcheroo. In music, we played with book 

whackers. We did a really good job in music. We had 

the best day! 

 

Books we read together: In the Snow, In the Woods, 

Around the Pond, and many, many more! 

 

  Have a great week! 

Kids in Room 115 

& Miss TerEick 

A Peek at Next Week 
Star of the Week: Brooklyn 

 

 
Language Arts 

Comprehension Skill:  Compare and Contrast, 

Fact and Opinion, Categorize and Classify 

Phonics/Spelling Skill:  Long Vowels CVCe o, u, 

e; Consonant Clusters, and Double Consonants 

Vocabulary Skill: Compound Words, Antonyms, 

Multiple Meaning Words 

Grammar Skill:  Telling Sentences, Questions, 

Commands, Exclamations 

 

 

 

 

Mathematics 

Students will continue to explore subtraction 

strategies.  Last week, we discussed using 

“think addition” strategies and fact families. 

This week, we will explore counting up, 

counting back, subtracting 0, and subtracting 

1. 

 

 

 

Unit Studies 

Switch: Observing Weather 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 13…Jump Rope for Heart 

November 16…Turkey BINGO & Dance 
November 17 – 25…Thanksgiving Break 


